
Kenilworth State Community College 

Dress Code 

 

The student dress code at Kenilworth State Community College  

supports the objectives of the Education  

(General Provisions) Act 2006 and, in particular,  
promotes the values of the school. 

School Values 

Parents enrol their students at Kenilworth State Community College with the 

understanding that the uniform, approved by the Parents and Citizens Association, 

will be worn at all times.  

The wearing of the uniform: 

Builds school spirit and promotes a positive image of the school in the community. 

Promotes belonging, fairness and equity where students are not discriminated 

against because of the quality of their clothes. 

Promotes the safety of all students by meeting Sun Safety and Workplace Health and 

Safety requirements. 
Supports student participation in all activities. 

UNIFORMS 

School uniform colours are green and gold. The school uniform comprises a range of 

garments - all designed to give wearers and their parents the opportunity to mix and 

match as desired. Samples of the school uniform can be found in the uniform shop 

and all polo shirts, skorts, shorts, hats and jumpers can be purchased through our 

P&C. 

 

All Students 

Green, black and gold polo style shirt with school emblem  

Black tracksuit pants (for Winter).  

Green Zip-up, jumper with KSCC logo (for Winter) 

Pants options for all Students  

Skort with KSCC embroidered on the side 

Black Leggings (for Winter) 

Black shorts with KSCC embroidered on the side. 

Hats 

The P&C supports the Sun Safe Policy. A Sunsafe hat is essential and a green hat 

with the KSCC logo embroidered on it is available from the Uniform Shop. 

Shoes and Socks 
Enclosed, black sports or dress shoes with appropriate plain white socks. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Jewellery 

For safety reasons, the following list constitutes the only permissible jewellery to be 

worn at school: 

 

One set of earrings (small sleepers/studs 

Watch 

Medical identification. 

Hair  

Neat, traditional and contemporary hair cuts are acceptable. Extreme styles are not 

appropriate for school, for example, dread locks, mohawks etc. Hair longer than the 

shoulders must be tied up for health and safety reasons. Hair ties should be in school 
colours (green, gold or black). 

Other 
Nail polish, hair colours and make-up are not acceptable at school. 

Non Uniform Days 

The dress code on non-uniform days must comply with Sun Safety and Workplace 

Health and Safety requirements, namely, no singlets, no bare midriffs or muscle 
shirts. Appropriate shoes and a hat must be worn. 

PURCHASING UNIFORMS  

Our uniforms can be purchased through the P&C. 
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